Miscellaneous

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Notice of Cancellation of Workshop

RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
64-4.206

Low-THC and Medical Marijuana Packaging and Labeling

The Department of Health announces the cancellation of its rule workshop, noticed in Volume 48, Number 179, F.A.R., on September 14, 2022. The rule workshop scheduled for October 7, 2022, from 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 Noon ET, at the Embassy Suites by Hilton Orlando Lake Buena Vista South, 4955 Kyngs Heath Rd, Kissimmee, FL 34746, is cancelled.
The Department intends to reschedule the workshop by posting a new Notice of Workshop in a future issue of the F.A.R.
